
North Yorkshire Health Task Group 
feedback



Allison Brown came to our meeting to 

talk about the Learning Disabilities 

Mortality Review programme. This is 

about people with learning disabilities 

dying younger than other people. 

In groups we thought about how the 

Health Task Group can make sure we 

share information with the local 

steering group.



We said it would be good to have 

updates from the LeDeR steering 

group on the health task group 

agenda at each meeting.

Any information they send us needs 

to be easy to read and understand.



We talked about our local 

health task groups and how we 

could make sure they work 

better for everyone.

Christopher gave feedback 

from the Bradford healthier 

lives group.  They had a 

training session on constipation 

which will be shared across the 

area.



Natasha shared her experience 

of being a member of the 

Harrogate Hospital stakeholder 

group.

Jane gave an update about 

respite services in Selby.



We talked about the 'live 

well, live longer' health part 

of the action plan.

We asked everyone what 

health professionals need to 

know so they know how to 

talk to us.



The North Yorkshire health task 

group are looking for a new self-

advocate co-chair, vice co-chair 

and also an independent co-

chair.

We will be talking more about 

this at our next meeting in 

August.


